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Friday 22nd September 2023 

Dear Moss Side Community, 

  We welcomed the South Ribble Active Team in again this Thursday for a ‘Scootsafe’ session with our 

Year 3 class, where they learnt to be safe and responsible users while riding in our local community. 

Also on Thursday, our footballers continued their central venue league, representing school well again. 

  Our Junior assembly this week was an enjoyable one as we began our careers topic with a visit from 

Kai Bland, Lay Worker for Midge Hall Methodist Church. The theme of careers will continue over the 

next few weeks.  

Parents’ Eve 

  As you will be aware from last week’s newsletter, parents’ 

evenings are to be held on Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th 

October 3.30-6.30. This year, following feedback, we are      

trialling running these without pupils present. We speak to 

children about progress every day, therefore we would like to 

give parents the opportunity to speak on an adult level with 

teachers. Families are reminded that each appointment is ten 

minutes per pupil and, unfortunately, we are unable to offer 

multiple appointments for the same pupil. Wherever possible, 

all parents are encouraged to attend. 

 

Careers 

  We are really eager to do some work in our assemblies this 

term to inspire our Junior pupils to begin to consider what they 

would like to do when they are older. We are really eager that 

any ex-pupils or parents (current or ex!), who would like to 

share what they are now doing, come in and talk for 10-15 

minutes during a Junior assembly. This could be a presentation, 

question and answer or even something (suitably) practical! 

We hope that, by sharing what Moss Siders and our wider   

community do, this will inspire the next generation. Assemblies 

are Tuesday at 10.30 (although there is the option for this to 

be Wednesday at 10.30 if this works best). If you are            

interested, please speak to Mr Wright or email                       

bursar@mossside.lancs.sch.uk. 

 

 

Trim Trails 

  A polite reminder that the trim trails are not to be used 

before or after school. Our insurance only covers use during 

playtimes. 

 

Clubs 

  Clubs for the next week are listed on the next page. Please 

note that there is no tag rugby club due to the girls’ football 

tournament. 

 

EYFS Reading Meeting 

  There will be a meeting for new parents to explain how to 

support their children with reading. This is very important 

and I would urge at least one parent (or grandparent if you 

are struggling) to attend. 

  These will be on Tuesday 26th September at 5:45pm or 

Wednesday 27th September at 9.00. Feel free to send more 

than one parent along so that we can explain our approach 

to reading, how to read with pupils and our expectations for 

home support so that we can work together. 

 

Key Dates 

  These were amended on version two of last week’s     

newsletter. Mrs Burdin helpfully spotted my errors! 

 

Next week’s Moss Side Way in Action target: Showing manners to all within our school 

community 

http://www.mossside.lancs.sch.uk


Flu 

 Intrahealth, the flu vaccination people, have been in 

touch and asked us to send you the following message: 

 

Please complete the flu immunisation consent form by 

clicking the link below. 

 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/ec1a86fc 

 

Please complete this as soon as possible. 

The link will close on Tuesday 3rd October 2023. 

If your child has their immunisation at the GP or any    

details change after form completion, please contact       

Intrahealth. 

 

For any queries please contact Intrahealth on 0333 358 

3397, Option 2 – Option 1.  

 

Toy Request for Reception 

 We have had a request from our EYFS team if anyone has 

any of the following that are no longer needed: 

Mr Potato Head 

Cars 

Castle Figures 

Duplo bases and Duplo 

 

Parking 

 Please can I communicate our regular request for        

parents to park respectfully and safely. Please be          

considerate of local neighbours by not blocking driveways 

or access routes. No cars should park on the yellow        

zig-zag lines (or opposite these) in order to provide a safe 

crossing for all of our families. 

 

  

Stars of the Week 

  
Rec Felicity for being kind and polite to everyone.  

Rec/

Y1 

Aria for being a super Y1 role model and      

always trying her best with activities.   

Y1/2 Cyrus for always trying his best at             

everything we do!  

Y2 Sophie for always trying her best and working 

independently.  

Y3 Julie for an entertaining piece of writing about 

Paddington flooding the bathroom!  

Y4 Lola T for her amazing focus, effort and     

determination to succeed and do her best!  

Y5 Aiden for always being on task and following 

instructions.   

Y6 Noah for some super poetry writing.  

W 

House 

Blue 

Silver 

Leaf 

Ollie F Y1/2 - Respect for Others - for lovely       

manners at lunch time and helping a reception 

child with their lunch tray. 

Regan C Y1- Respect for Others - for being 

very kind and caring to a young boy in     

singing who was upset. 

Key events next week  

Monday SR Active - Multi Games Y2, Football Club Y5 

& 6, Art Y5 & 6 

Tuesday Girls’ Football Tournament, Choir Y4-6 

Wednesday Active Leaders Y5 & 6(8:10) 

Thursday Tots on Tyres EYFS, Bike Fix, Swimming 

Y5, SR Active - Active Wheels Y4-5, CV Football 

Friday  

Dinner Week #2 

Happy Friday, 

Mr Wright 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/ec1a86fc
https://mossside.lancs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/SS23-Menu-Moss-Side.pdf

